
Policy Committee 

January 18, 2018 – rescheduled from January 25, 2018 
Superintendent’s Office at 5:30 pm. 

 
Members Present:   Renee Garrett,  Carol Woodward, Amy Drozdziel, Brady Deuink   

Brady Deuink  - Wellness Policy (Erie 1 template) – update review 

- Develop wellness committee 
- Appoint chair as Stacey Mierzwa 

 
Bdeuink@e2ccb.org – Brady’s e-mail 

- Can email with any questions.  He can be used as a resource for all board members 

 

- Entire Policy manual reviewed and shipped to Erie 1 BOCES 
 
- On track for April BOE meeting 1st reading 
 
- No additional meetings scheduled 
 
- Adjourned 7 pm 

 

Amy Drozdziel 

mailto:Bdeuink@e2ccb.org

